
 
15 February 2006  
 
 
Hunter Steadley  
Renaissance Contractors  
 
 
Dear Hunter:  
 
We just wanted to thank you again for your customary, marvelous work on 
our kitchen and replacement windows. In all of your work for us over the last 
two years, from the basement to the bathroom to the kitchen, you’ve 
transformed our home beautifully and made it livable for us.  
 
We were especially pleased, as always, with Lance's work and with your 
amazing skill at coordinating complex projects and actually getting them 
done on time and within budget. We stand in awe of your organizational 
juggling skills. Your design recommendations were spot-on and, as with the 
basement, your sage advice vastly improved on our vision for the home. 
Although it is always dusty and disruptive to remodel, you've made it as 
painless and hassle-tree as possible.  
 
The kitchen is fabulous, the sunroom is a gem, and we are eagerly awaiting 
the next project with you. We feel fortunate to have found a one-stop 
shopping contractor that we can turn to with full confidence.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
John Marchelya and Pamela Haag  
Tuscany-Canterbury  
Baltimore City 





January 2, 2003  

Hunter Steadley  
Renaissance Contractors  
700 Morris Avenue  
Lutherville, MD 21093  
 
Hunter, 
 
Now that we have had time to "settle in" to our (fabulous) new 
kitchen, we wanted to take a moment to tell you how thrilled we are 
with the remodel that Renaissance did for us.  
 
We hardly know where to begin to say, "thank you." The entire 
experience was a pleasant one from the beginning to the end. The 
project was finished right on schedule, despite a few unexpected 
challenges - and right on budget too. We also appreciated your input 
on the design; you took all of the ideas and "wants" we had in mind, 
put them on paper, and ultimately made them into an actual kitchen!  

We also can't say enough about your fantastic crew, Dewey and 
Russell. Not only did they do incredible work; they were there all day, 
every day until the project was complete. And the fact that they 
cleaned up after themselves every day (so we wouldn't have to) made 
what could have been a rather difficult three weeks much easier to 
deal with.  

We have already decided that when the time comes for our next 
project (a basement remodel), we're calling Renaissance again. 
(Please feel free to use us as a reference for potential customers). 

Again, thank you so much for the outstanding job on our kitchen.  

 
Dave & Joanne Tarr 



December 15, 2004 

 
Dear Hunter, 
 
 
You have a great crew who did a very nice job.  They were all very 
professional and went out of their way to be helpful. 
 
Thanks! I hope to be able to use Renaissance in the future. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Sally Barker 


















